
AQCMS Stresses the Attention of Its Members on the Issues of 

Remanufacturing (Recycling) Industry 

 

(Moscow, October 04, 2019) – Members of AQCMS have discussed the situation on the 

Russian market of office equipment supplies and analyzed the difficulties and barriers faced by 

the Russian industry of remanufacturing OEM and compatible cartridges, supplied on the 

Russian market. 

They expressed their concern in regard with the absence of legal and protection policies 

in Russia concerning the support of Russian companies engaged in remanufacturing (second use) 

of products. It was noted that at the same time as the governments of all developed countries are 

trying to provide their maximum support in developing the industry of remanufacturing (second 

use) of products, in Russia the industry of remanufacturing of OEM and compatible cartridges 

nit only lacks the state support, but is also legally limited in terms of supplying its products to the 

large state and commercial organizations.  

Taking into consideration the importance of the issue of developing the industry of 

remanufacturing the OEM and compatible cartridges in Russia, the AQCMS made a decision to 

create the Expert Council on the Issues of Remanufacturing (Recycling) Industry. Sergei Kuzin 

(Bulat) was appointed the head of the Expert Council. 
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